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U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Administration s
10810 Executive Center Drive
Danville Building, Ste 206
Little Rock AR 72211
(501) 224-1841
Fax (501) 224-2697
Reply to the Attention:
Carlos M. Reynolds
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May 12, 2013

Mike Parham, Vice President/General Manager
Industrial Splicing and Sling

1842 North 109" East Ave.

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74116

Dear Mr. Parham:

The Little Rock Area Office would like to extend to you and your company our appreciation for
the excellent presentation by Mr. Larry Postelwait and the Industrial Splicing crew from the
Little Rock location, Mr. Dale McNich and Mr. Robbie Bean. The information presented was
very beneficial for the employees of both the Little Rock area office and the Arkansas
Department of Labor Consultation Service. We received many positive comments regarding the
high quality of the training and how relevant it was for our employees in the ficld.

Again, we wish to thank you for allowing your representatives to provide the training to our staff
and for helping us keep Arkansas Workers safe.

Sincerely.
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CARLOS M. REYNOLDS
Arca Director
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